
February 29, 2012

Mr. Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5222 
San Francisco, CA 94102-3298

Dear Mr. Clanon:

Enclosed is PG&E’s 2011 Supplier Diversity Annual Report and 20 12 Annual 
Plan describing procurement activities with Women, Minority and 
Disabled Veteran Business Enterprises pursuant to General Order 156

Service-

Also enclosed for your review is PG&E’s 2011 Supplier Diversity Small Business 
Report, prepared in accordance with Decis ion 06 -11-028 issued December 1, 
2006, in Petition 05-10-031.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at (415) 
973-6044.

Sincerely,

■1

JOAN KERR
Director, Supplier Diversity and Supplier Development
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